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OCTOBER’S PROGRAM: Thanks to Glen Nettleton for 
visiting us and speaking on Computers, the Internet, and 
Digital Photography 
 
NOVEMBER’S PROGRAM: Because the library is 
closed this Monday in observance of the Veterans Day 
holiday, the November 12th meeting will be held at the 
Bridge Club on Leman Ferry Road.  The address is 3069 
Leeman Ferry Rd SW.  This month's program will be the 
results from the Photo Shootout and the winning slides will 
be shown.  HPS would like to thank Steve at Professional 
Photographic Services for sponsoring the photo shootout. 
 
SEPTEMBER’S COMPETITION RESULTS 
 B&W Color  Slides 
1st Harry Kinnane Harry Kinnane Barry Jackson 

2nd Harry Kinnane Karen Davis Barbara Staggs 

3rd Barry Jackson Hulmut Wagner Guy McAllister 

HM Barry Jackson Guy McAllister Barbara Staggs 

HM Guy McAllister Harry Kinnane Daniel Little 

 
SOUTHERLAND’S TOP TEN 

Place Name Points 
1 Barry Jackson 82 

2 (tie) Barbara Staggs 75 
2 (tie) Harry Kinnane 75 

4 David Blue 42 
5 Lisa Stuart 26 
6 Pat Gardner 25 
7 Doug Felton 20 
8 Brenda Kinnane 19 
9 Martha Teal 15 

10 Guy McAllister 14 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sam Tumminello and Monica Martin have each had three 
photographs accepted in "Reflections - A Photo Show".  
Area photographers will display their work in the juried 
photographic exhibit, November 5th through November 30th 
at the Mountain Valley Arts Council gallery in Guntersville, 
AL. The gallery is located on Gunter Avenue, one block 
from the Chamber of Commerce. Gallery hours are Monday 
through Friday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. & Saturday 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
 

Barbara and Willie Staggs will give a slide presentation of 
their trip to Istanbul and Bulgaria for the Nature Photo 
Society on Mon. Nov. 19 at 7:00 p.m. at the Charles Stone 
Agricultural Center on Cook Ave. 
 
Year-end Awards Dinner and Competition will be held 
December 10th.  This is your chance to see all the images 
that have placed in the 2001 monthly competitions.  These 
images will be judged for Best of the Year in each category.  
All winning entries from 2001 need to be turned in at the 
November 26th meeting for judging.  The entries will be 
returned at the conclusion of the December 10th meeting.  
 
HPS Officer Elections - It is time to think about officers for 
next year.  If you would like to be an officer, or would like 
to nominate someone, please contact any present officer. 
 
NEWSLETTERS BY EMAIL: If you would like to receive 
your newsletter by email (in Word97 format) send Gordon 
Carey an email at gordon_carey@hotmail.com. 
 
PHOTO WEB SITE: For the B&W photographers: 
http://www.photogs.com/bwworld/index.html  
 
SOUTHERLAND’S SPECIALS OF THE MONTH 
It's not too early to start thinking about Christmas gifts for 
your favorite photographer.  Stop by Southerlands for a great 
selection of gifts. 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: November 12, 2001 at the Bridge Club! 

Topic: Photo Shootout Results  

Next Competition: November 26, 2001 

Topic: Scenic North Alabama / South Tennessee 
 
The Huntsville Photographic Society meets at 7 PM on 
the second and fourth Mondays of each month in the 
Huntsville Public Library.  Visitors are welcome. 
 
Please contact Gordon Carey with news, information, 
or announcements.  (256) 776-0515 before 9 PM, or by 
email at: gordon_carey@hotmail.com 



OTHER AREA MEETINGS: 
 
The Huntsville Nature Photography Society meets on the 
3rd Monday of each month in the Charles Stone Agricultural 
Building on Cook Avenue at 7 PM. 
 
The Tennessee Valley Audubon Society meets at 7PM on 
the 3rd Tuesday of each month in the Huntsville Public 
Library. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

COMPETITION TOPICS 2001/2002 
 

Month Topic 
November Scenic North Alabama and South Tennessee 
December Best of the Year 
Jan '02 Abstract 
 

 
 

 

 
 

2001 OFFICERS 

Office Name Phone Email 
President Don Bennett (256) 883-1973 trickiew@hiwaay.net 

VP & Program Chair Bill Reynolds (256) 881-0434 reynold25@mindspring.com 
Competition Secretary Susie McGaha  susie.mcgaha.jmrj@statefarm.com 
Competition Secretary Lowel Skidmore  loskid@aol.com 

Publicity Sam Tumminello (256) 534-1480 tumminello@ppg.com 
Treasurer Lisa Stuart (256) 721-3686 Rlstuart@hiwaay.net 
Newsletter Gordon Carey (256) 776-0515 gordon_carey@hotmail.com 

PSA Representative Lee Pratt (256) 325-1854 leepratt@knology.net 
 

 
 

Visit the HPS Web site at http://home.hiwaay.net/~puon/hps 


